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English – completing our unit on Shakespeare’s Romeo and Juliet. 

Maths – continuing work on the four operations. 

Art – We are finishing off our work on animals and will be holding an exhibition in the hall next 

week to show other year groups what we have produced. 

RE – After half term we will be starting a unit called ‘CHRISTIANITY: What do Christians believe 

about the Messiah – and why is it good news?’ 

Geography – next week we will be finishing our unit on North America. After half term we switch 

from Geography to History and will be learning about The Battle of Britain, the Blitz and 

evacuation 

Science – we are currently investigating mould and the condition which it need to thrive; there 

are currently slices of bread secreted around the school slowly going mouldy (or not). These are 

in sealed bags and we will be completing the investigation next week. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have enjoyed a wonderful week celebrating Feeling Good Week! On Wednesday, we 

enjoyed a calming half hour of reading on a warm morning on the field. 

                                  

                                               

 

 

The highlight of Year 6 for many children is our residential trip to Windmill Hill, near Hastings, at 

the end of the summer term. We will be holding a meeting to let you know the initial details and 

information about the trip. This will be held on Tuesday 31st October in Eagles classroom and 

should last about 20 minutes. A separate email has been sent out today regarding the meeting. 

 


